
 

 

October 1, 2020 

Dear Valued TPx Communications Customer,  

TPx has updated its Terms and Conditions, effective on or after January 1, 2021, to reflect current 

business practices.  You can read the complete document at https://www.tpx.com/legal/terms-conditions/  

If you have any questions please call 877-487-8722, option 3.  

Sincerely,  

TPx Communications 
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